
10th September 2024

Message from Hampton Primary Partnership Association

Hi Parents & Carers
HPPA Communication

We know that PTA events - the website we’ve been using to take payments for fundraisers like
discos and the fairs - hasn’t always been the best experience for you all.

We are delighted to let you know that from this year we will be moving away from PTA events to a
new app called Classlist, letting you quickly and easily book tickets and make payments (it even
has Google & Apple Pay!) and is super easy to set up.

Please download the Classlist app using the QR code below and create an account - it’s really
simple and only takes a couple of minutes. We’ll be using Classlist for all HPPA fundraisers this
year so don’t miss out - our first events (including everyone’s favourite open air cinema, fireworks
and sponsored walks) are coming soon!

Classlist is a community app which means you will be able to find other carers / parents in your
class and the wider school community. When signing up, the app will ask for some personal data
(e.g your phone number and address) but you can skip these questions - this data isn’t essential
for sign up. If you have any concerns about safeguarding or being searchable then please let the
PTA know on contacthppa@gmail.com and we will ensure you can still access these events.
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